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From: broacihead230@aol .com
Sent: Friday, July 30, 2010 3:17 PM RFrPIVPn
To: EP, RegCommerits; FORESTcoalition@aol.com *DDA
Subject: CH 78 Regulations "<K t

200 AU6-3 P 3:53
Gentlemen:

We have concerns about protection of our water well at our seasonal dwelling, 380 Paul Hollow Rd., Galeton, PA, which is
within 435 feet of a well being drilled by Ultra Resources on Paul Hollow Road, Ultra #460, in West Branch Twp., Potter
Co., Galeton, PA.

We appreciate any regulations that can be implemented to make sure that we are protected. Thank you for your
assistance.

Donald & Dorothy Badorf
362 N. Locust Point Rd.
Mechanicsburg, PA 17050-8200
717 766-0375


